
The 14th English Song Festival of 2024 

 

The 14th English Song Festival of 2024, organized by the Liceo Bicentenario Carmela 

Carvajal de Osorno, will take place on November 8th from 3:00 p.m. at the Municipal 

Theater. The objectives of this event are to improve linguistic skills, foster student 

participation, and encourage creativity. Students from 7th grade to 12th grade (cuarto medio) 

can participate. 

Participants will have the freedom to choose their songs and showcase their musical talents 

to the school community. Students must perform as soloists and may use backing tracks or 

be accompanied by musical instruments. All performances must be in English and within the 

popular music genre, with a maximum song length of 5 minutes. 

The jury, which will have expertise in both English and music, will evaluate participants 

based on vocal interpretation, stage presence, and English usage. There is a lot of excitement 

among students as they compete to win the 14th edition of the festival. 

The teacher in charge of organizing the event is Professor Marco Jaramillo. Awards will be 

given to the top three performers. The school principal, Juan Guillermo Caro Peralta, 

expressed his congratulations to the English Department for organizing such a beautiful 

tradition that has become a significant part of the school's extracurricular activities. 

 


